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I disagree that police should be the deciders of who can exercise their 2nd 

amendment rights. Nor would I want any of my other constitutional rights only valid 

with a permit. Self defense is a human right. It’s absurd that this measure is being 

pushed at a time when citizens are increasingly on our own. Its measures like this 

that make me disillusioned with being a 30 year democratic voter. I am a law abiding 

citizen who enjoys trap and target shooting - I should not be punished for the sake of 

criminals who won’t follow this law anyways.  


